
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 4, 2013 
 

Item 35, Report No. 23, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 4, 2013. 
 
 
 
35 NEW BUSINESS – STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A 
 COMMUNITY MEETING WITH RESPECT TO 
 CASTLE MANOR HOMES 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that in the event a community meeting is convened by 
Castle Manor Homes to apprise residents of Sicilia Street, Genova Court, Campania Street, and 
other nearby streets of the progress of the remediation of the brown field slated to be developed 
in Phase II of the Castle Manor Homes project, appropriate staff be directed to attend to clarify the 
City’s position. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Carella. 
 


